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Postdoc opportunity at CU Boulder in atmospheric chemistry / air quality modeling.

Post-doctoral research applicants are sought to join a collaborative air quality research project be-
tween the University of Colorado in Boulder and the US EPA Office of Research and Development.
Desired qualifications include experience using chemical transport or air quality models, working
knowledge of atmospheric aerosols and chemistry, and strong communication skills. Candidates
must have a PhD in a related field, and preference will be given to those with expertise in inverse
modeling, data assimilation, high-performance computing and/or remote sensing. The applicant
will be expected to publish peer-reviewed journal articles and effectively communicate with both
scientists and environmental policy decision-makers.

The position will begin as soon as possible and is for one year, renewable for up to three years. Re-
views will begin immediately and will continue until the position is filled. To submit an application
or for more information, please contact Prof. Daven Henze via email (daven.henze@colorado.edu);
include a CV, statement of research interests, and contacts for recommendations. The University
of Colorado at Boulder is committed to diversity and equality in education and employment and
conducts background checks on all final applicants being considered for employment.


